
East Sandringham Junior Football Club 
PO BOX 77, Sandringham, VIC, 3191 

 

 

14th March, 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

RE: Suspension of all Training and Club Related Gatherings 

Given the current state of Coronavirus, the Club has made the decision to suspend all training, pre-
season matches and any club related gatherings until further notice. 

As a Club we will be meeting regularly during this period and will provide further advice to you all 
once things become clearer. 

Could all Team Managers and Coaches please ensure that you communicate directly with your teams 
to advise them of this suspension and reinforce that this is to include all “official” and “non-official” 
training? 

In the meantime keep an eye on your emails and our social media platforms (Facebook and 
Instagram). 

 
Thanks, 

Matt Tuohey 
President 
East Sandringham JFC 


